Dear Parents of Incoming Seniors,
Due to a new health requirement from the Illinois Department of Public Health all 12th graders are required to show proof of receiving two doses of the meningococcal conjugate vaccination (MCV). If the first dose was administered after 16 years of age, then only one additional dose is required. Otherwise 2 doses are necessary.

Please be in touch with your child’s doctor for any of the following documentation:
1.	A letter or note signed by your health care provider identifying the date the MCV was administered
2.	Printout from your provider’s electronic medical record that indicates the vaccine was administered
3.	Current certificate of Child Health Examination form, specifying the date the MCV was administered.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Students without adequate proof of vaccination will be subject to “exclusion” as described in the School Code of Illinois link below, bullet J.
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